
Date: 6 May 2022 

OUTSTANDING  ACHIEVEMENT    

 

GODREVY:   Logan 

FISTRAL:   Cameron 

MOUSEHOLE:   Maisie 

TREEN:    Verity 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
 

Birthday wishes to: 
 

Aurelie, Sammy S and Rory L 

SCHOOL TRIP TO BRISTOL 

Any parents who could not make 

the meeting about Bristol earlier 

this week should have received 

paperwork from their child.  

Please ask them if they have not given it to you. 

There is another form contained in this pack that 

needs completing and returning as soon as possible.  

Lego Club - Sorry for all the confusion regarding the 

new Lego club.  After much deliberation, it has been 

decided that the club will run on Wednesdays but will 

not start until 18 May.  It is open to all KS1 children 

but numbers are limited to 12.  If you would like your 

child to attend please simply email us:   

secretary@st-erth.cornwall.sch.uk 

The new School meals menu for the summer 

term has still not arrived.  It is on the website 

and paper copies will be sent home asap. 

School Meals  

Starting next week and continuing until half term, the School 

meals provider will be running a scheme to encourage more 

children to have a school meal on a Thursday.  If your child has 

a meal on that day they may find one of 6 golden tickets under 

their plate which will entitle them to a Food Superhero bubble 

fidget.  They can simply take their ticket to Ria, our cook, and 

she will give them one of the six weekly prizes. 

Covid Vaccines for children 

We have received an email from Reeds Pharmacies who 
are running Covid vaccination clinics at local Pharmacies 
to administer 1st and 2nd doses to children aged 5-15, 
and 1st, 2nd and Booster doses for  teenagers aged be-
tween 15 & 17. 

Further information is in the attached NHS document. 

The clinics are throughout Cornwall and the nearest ones 
are at: 

Carbis Bay Pharmacy, Carbis Bay and Baden House Phar-
macy, Marazion 

To make a booking at one of their clinics, parents can go 
online to: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-
covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coronavirus-
vaccination/ or phone 119.  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coronavirus-vaccination/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coronavirus-vaccination/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coronavirus-vaccination/


 

Reading Roll of Honour 

 Connie   Kate   Mason  Connor

 Chevy   Grace   Noah B  Amelia

 Evie 

4 reads at home in a week in KS1 

Covid Guidance - Your child should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people if they have symp-

toms of COVID-19 and they either: 

 have a high temperature 

 do not feel well enough to go to school, college or childcare, or do their normal activities 
 
They can go back to school, when they feel better or do not have a high temperature. 
 
If your child has mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat or mild cough, and they feel well enough and 
don’t have a temperature, they can go to school, college or childcare. 



 


